
 

 

It’s very important for us to think ahead in planning our future quality of 

life.  Often, by not thinking and communicating our wishes ahead of time 

we can fid ourselves in need of additional care and services on short         

notice.  By not planning ahead, our thinking is clouded and our options 

may be limited. 

Presenter Tanya Zelman Schwartz, a Geriatric Care Manager specializing in 

care planning, has many years of experience and will be there to answer 

your questions and share resources which can be helpful in your planning. 

We hope you will be able to attend and if you have any questions, 

please call President Bob Sinacore at 518-313-7695.  

Join us on May 18, 1 - 2:30 PM for    

the Albany County Chapter Meeting  

Location: Summit at Mill Hill, 2 Mill Hill 

Court, Guilderland, NY 12159 

Speaker: Tanya Zelman Schwartz,                 

Geriatric Care Manager, LCSW-R 


